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Oregon's mail- in ballot system has been around a long time. From what I understand 

any voter fraud is very very low. Also it would be a hardship for many oregonians 

especially those living rurally and those that are disabled to have to go vote in 

person. I believe that there is no valid reason to change the way oregonians vote 

when the system has been working very well for a very long time. 


